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         11 March 2019 

RED NOSE DAY – Friday 15 March 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Please accept my apologies for the late notice but, Red Nose Day is fast approaching and we wanted to be 
able to play a small part in raising funds for such a worthy cause.  
 
As such, we would like the children to come to school wearing something red for a suggested donation of £1 
(however, any amount will be welcomed!). This could be non-uniform with something red, school 
uniform with a red accessory or full red costumes (the crazier the better!) Of course, we are hoping that 
many of the children will accessorise their look with a red nose (available from the school office)! 
 
During the day, the children will be given opportunities to make their class chuckle by telling them jokes or 
performing mini sketches to entertain their friends and their teachers. We would ask that you support your 
children in providing any props that they require! The funniest from the day will be shared on seesaw for 
you to see at home!   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

JGoddard 

 
Mrs Jane Goddard 
Willow Class Teacher 
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